
 

Elderly Housing Community Loan Request for Applications (RFA) Workshop 

 

Date:   December 16, 2014 

  Time:  1:30 p.m. Eastern Time 

Location:  6th Floor Rick Seltzer Conference Room at Florida Housing Finance 
Corporation’s offices (227 North Bronough Street, Tallahassee, Florida) for 
interested parties who wish to attend in person.  The workshop will be accessible 
via telephone and the call-in information will be posted to the website. 

The workshop will be held to solicit comments and suggestions from interested persons 
relative to Florida Housing’s proposed Request for Application (RFA) 2015-102 – 
Elderly Housing Community Loan. Funding under this RFA must be used to provide 
for life-safety, building preservation, health, sanitation, or security-related repairs or 
improvements to Developments currently serving Elderly persons pursuant to the 
Federal Housing Act. An estimated $3,653,200 in loan funding is expected to be made 
available in this RFA.  The maximum loan request amount will be $750,000.   

 The agenda for the workshop and drafts of the EHCL RFA will be posted to the website 
prior to the workshop. A WebBoard notice will be issued when this information is 
available. 
 


